
HARRIS COUNTY MUNICIPAL UTILITY DISTRICT NO. 500


October 20, 2023


Update: Well No. 1 
The well motor is currently being installed along with the required electrical 
modifications. Completion is still planned for early November.

 

If you have any questions or would like additional information, please 
contact EHRA Engineering at 713-784-4500.


